Hospital Board Meeting - cont'd

V. Mazzone reported that a rain shelter will be installed at the Emergency Entrance in order to protect patients from inclement weather when entering the hospital from the ambulance. Negotiations are in progress with the Radiologist at Port Arthur General Hospital to have all X-Rays sent to that hospital for written interpretations. This is the practice of other hospitals in the district which are not large enough to employ a Radiologist and will be recommended to the Board as soon as budgetary approval is received.

Dr. Adey, Chief of Medical Staff, read the minutes of the quarterly meeting of the Medical Staff held on May 8, 1973. The hospital drug formulary is being reviewed and up-dated. Group purchasing of drugs with other district hospitals will help to reduce current costs.

Beth MacAdam, President of the Auxiliary, announced that their next meeting will take place on May 28th.

Under new business, Barry Stephen, Treasurer of the Board, presented the quarterly budget report and answered questions from the other members. Approval was given to purchase three (3) wall cabinets and a vacuum cleaner. Monthly reports of the Board meetings will be

given to the Terrace Bay News in order to provide the general public with more information about Board activities. The next regular meeting was scheduled for June 25, 1973 in the Terrace Bay Municipal Office.

NOTICE OF MEETING

The Auxiliary to the McCausland Hospital meeting will be held Monday, May 28, in the Terrace Bay Campus Library at 8:00 p.m.

ANNOUNCEMENT

The Marathon High School Students Council is sponsoring a dance on Friday night, June 8, 1973 at the Marathon Rec Centre featuring the band 'BEAVER' from Thunder Bay. Everybody welcome.

Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Boudreau, Mark, Lita and Claudette have recently retur -ned from Toronto where they attended the wedding of Jane Boudreau, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Paul Boudreau, former residents of Terrace Bay.

Monday, May 28th

7:00 p.m.

Large Meeting Room Recreation Centre

This Open Meeting is being held to set up a Planning Committee to prepare plans for this years Canada Day. In order to make improvements in the programme and made the Canada Day Celebrations a success, community support is ESSENTIAL. We need your assistance and your ideas. Why not get involved in this important Community Event?

IF YOU DECIDE NOT TO BE INVOLVED - WHO WILL?